1928 INVESTMENTS [LLC
536 North Main Street
Randolph, MA 02368

September 9, 2024

Natalie Oliveras

Town of Randolph

Office of the Town Council
41 South Main Street
Randolph, MA 02368

Re: Street Acceptance — George M. Lovering Circle & McEnelly Circle

Dear Natalie:

In response to your request, please consider this letter as our request to
continue the public hearings previously scheduled for September 9, 2024 at
6:15 p.m. to the Town Council meeting on January 27, 2025 at 6:15 p.m.
We will provide you, in advance, the additional information you need.

The reason for the continuance request is to ensure that the Council has all
the as built plans and proper forms for their consideration along with the
signed and notarized letters from the homeowners on the street confirming
and assenting to the town’s acceptance of the street.

Please confirm your receipt of this letter and please let me know that the
new date and time has been confirmed. Thank you.

ARandler, Managing Member
And 6n behalf of Michael J. Kmito, President of West Point Development
Co., Inc.



